

Albert Street Primary School

Thursday 18th May 2023

Community News

What's On

Friday 19th MayWalk to School day

Open Day

Thursday 25th May

School tour 10:00am

Evening information session
5:00pm—6:00pm

School Council meeting
Tuesday 30th May

Saturday 3rd June

Working Bee at school 9:30am to 1:00pm approx.

Friday 9th June
Student Free Day

CANTEEN DAYS

MONDAY—Lisa
TUESDAY—Trena
WEDNESDAY—Deb
FRIDAY—Moe Life Skills

Partnership

Max—Working so hard to improve his drawing skills in art class

**** \ \ Optimism

Olivia BJ—Making good progress in English this term
Jasman—Always being willing to have a go at new things

Apryl—For being willing to swap positions at netball Cooper M—Giving it your best shot at football on Tuesday

Pride

 $Telisha-Showing\ amazing\ team\ spirit\ and\ never\ giving\ up.\ \ You\ were\ amazing!$

Jazzy—Working well in class this week

Jesse—Representing our school with pride at football Emily—Congratulations



Pride

prAid noun a feeling of deep pleasure or satisfaction derived from one's own achievements, the achievements of one's close associates, or from qualities or possessions that are widely admired.

meinted (micromited)

uptimiz(a)m/ noun hopefulness and confidence about the future or the success of something.

Respect

/n'spekt/ noun
t a feeling of deep admiration for someone
or something elicited by their abilities,
qualities, or achievements.

due regard for the feelings, wishes, or rights of others

Partnership

/ putmapp/ noun

the state of being a partner or partner

an association of two or more people









Walk to School Day—Friday 19th May

Tomorrow morning, Albert Street will be participating in Walk Safely to School Day. There will be 2 groups making the journey, one commencing at Moe Botanic gardens and the other from Moe Apex Park. Students will need to be at either location by 8:15am to walk to school with staff. Parents and puppies are welcome to join us! On arrival at school, students will be offered hot milo and breakfast snacks to celebrate.



The community of Albert Street PS Moe encourages everyone to dare to dream and reach their potential in supportive, caring environments. Together we recognise and celebrate our success.

Warrawee everyone,

Day for Dolly

Congratulations to the Albert Street community for recognizing Day for Dolly. Together we raised more than \$500 to support this very worthy cause. This important day raised the awareness of zero tolerance of bullying behaviours. Our school values align directly to a safe and respectful learning environment in accordance with Child Safe policies.

Mother's Day Stall

A successful Mother's Day stall was held last week and this could not have occurred without the voluntary assistance from parents Casie and Lisa. Children were very excited to take home their purchases and we hope that they were able to keep them secret until Mother's Day. Over \$400 was raised which of course will go towards purchasing new playground equipment.

Open Day

A school tour will be available to new families interested in enrolling at ASPS. This will take place on Thursday 25th May at 10:00am to 11:00am. Additionally, an information session will be held from 5:00pm to 6:00pm on that day to give opportunities to answer any questions about our school programs. If you are aware of any families who will have a foundation student in 2024, please encourage them to call the school to book for a tour/session.

Walk to School reminder

Is your child ready with a warm coat and walking shoes to join volunteering staff to walk to school tomorrow? If so, please meet at 8:15am at the Botanic Gardens or APEX Park. Family members and pets are more than welcome to participate. House points will be allocated to "walkers". Parents can also earn house points for their child.

Working Bee Reminder

Can you spare a few hours on Saturday June 3rd to partner with us to make the school grounds safe for your children? Please leave your details at the office. A BBQ lunch will be provided to show our appreciation.

Dr Monique Osborn

Working Bee—Saturday 3rd June

On Saturday the 3rd June, Albert Street is holding a working bee. As a result of our tree audit, a number of trees in the school grounds require attention. The working bee will aim to address the low risk items in the report which includes cutting low branches, trimming bushes, doing some mulching and spreading some bark.





Open Day—Thursday 25th May

Calling all new preps for 2024! Spread the word, we are holding an Open Day on Thursday 25th May for families looking to choose a school for their prep child in 2024. Come and see our wonderful school and meet our staff. A school tour will be held at 10:00am and an evening session will also be held between 5:00pm and 6:00pm. For enquiries and bookings please call 5127 1966.

CFA Visit

On Friday, our Prep/1 and 1/2 grades received a special visit from members of the CFA. The students learned about good and bad fires and practiced crawling down low to escape a building fire. Students will now be working on establishing a safe meeting place with their families at home and share them with the firefighters at their next visit. We are looking forward to the next visit from the CFA tomorrow.



Lightning Premiership

Even though the weather was not so kind on Tuesday, more than 30 students represented our school at the lightning premiership winter sports event. Students chose between soccer, netball and football and competed against other local schools. All students participated and gave it their best and had an awesome time learning new skills and teamwork. A huge thank you to the staff who braved the cold weather to support the students at this event.



Reminders

Sentral—Absences

Did you know you can notify the school of absences using the parent portal? Please ensure you load the absence or call the You can also load absences in advance if you have an upcoming event or appointment.

Spare Clothes

On the odd occasion, students do require a change of clothes at school, whether that be a toileting accident or just getting wet out in the school prior to 9:00am if your child is absent. yard. To save calls home, we ask that you put a change of clothes in your child's bag along with underwear, socks and a plastic bag.

Hats

Please ensure your child has a hat at school to wear whilst outside. If your child does not have a hat, they can be purchased from the office for \$15.

Gates/Late arrivals/Early Pickups

All gates are locked at 8:45am. If your child is late to school (after 8:45am), or needs to attend an appointment, access will be via the front gate only. At times the gate will be locked for incidents around student safety. Should the gate be locked, please call the office.

Family Pick ups and drop offs

A-G Yellow Gate

H-O Green Gate (Front)

Blue Gate P-7

Ph: 03 5127 1966 E-mail: moe.ps.albert@education.gov.au

Website: aspsmoe.vic.edu.au Mail: PO Box 274, Moe, 3825



Day for Dolly

